On April 14th the county bounty committee met with the craft brewers to discuss the upcoming fair.  It was announced that the roof was replaced and is now leak free. They were notified that after some lengthy discussion the board of directors voted to not allow them to serve beverages and they were only going to allowed to sell bottled beverages, it was explained this decision was based on the high cost of security. That was followed by a very lengthy discussion with the committee with different ideas being passed back and forth on how to make it work for both sides. The craft beverage people decided to get together with each other and come up with a tentative plan to help each other cover booths during the slow times and serve drinks during the busier times. They are also going to research some security options as well. We are meeting again on May 7th at 5pm to see what they have come up with to present to the board. 

Respectfully submitted 
Greg Lapan 

